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To Whom It May Concern:  

  On Friday, May 11, 2018, the Half Hollow Hills Special Education PTA will be 

hosting our most important fund-raising event of the year – The Night of Shining Stars. 

  Proceeds from this fund-raiser will directly benefit the children and families of the 

Half Hollow Hills special needs community. HHH SEPTA is an organizational structure 

providing resources and the opportunity to be a collective voice for all special needs children. 

Some of SEPTA’s goals are to provide information, education and support for special needs 

families, a place to meet and learn from other special needs families in the district, educate about 

special needs issues, a place for educators and parents to exchange information and advocate for 

success. One of our most important goals for the evening is to raise funds to provide a 

scholarship for special needs students to help continue their education. 

  We are hoping to receive your help in making our evening truly magical. 

Throughout the night, our guests will be given the opportunity to purchase raffle tickets for 

various baskets. All proceeds from this event will help support programs and the SEPTA 

Scholarship Fund. 

  A donation of item(s), gifts, monetary donations or gift certificates to be used for 

the above purpose would be greatly appreciated. In recognition of your donation, your name will 

be prominently displayed in all our literature, advertisements, website and program for all of our 

guests to see and acknowledge. We also encourage our members to frequent the establishments 

displayed in our literature. We are a 501c3 so any donation is tax deductible (please contact us if 

you need a receipt). 

  If you need any further information please feel free to contact us at the address, 

phone, or e-mail address below. If you are mailing in a donation if you could please send it to the 

address below to our attention we would greatly appreciate it. 

 Thank you in advance for your generosity. Your support will ensure that our 

children will be given every opportunity and support they need to help them succeed.  

THANK YOU! 

             Very truly yours,              
                                          Tina Shek                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                             Tina Shek -  Chairperson 

             4 Macniece Place 
              Dix Hills, New York 11746 
                   631-940-6008  

                tinakimshek@hotmail.com        

http://www.hhhsepta.org/

